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Dear Friends and Church Family, 

     The month of October was such an exciting month full of conferences, unexpected

holidays, learning curves, and so much more! One of the biggest blessings and answers

to prayer has been my ability to now communicate so much better in Spanish. Because

of this, I have had many opportunities to help with the chores, such as buying things in

the market or talking to the teachers of the children or coordinating with the other

administrators of the Children’s Home. I’ve also been able to have so many more
lengthy conversations with the children which has really grown our relationships! 

     The biggest answer to prayer for this month was that

Eduardo, one of our newer boys, accepted Christ as Savior!! He

is the boy wearing all red. We are so excited and are looking

forward to his baptismal date. Thank you so much for your
fervent prayers for him!

     I have also enjoyed the opportunity to try some
very unique foods, such as a whole fish and chicken

foot soup!  

G o d  i s  w o r k i n g  i n  t h e  l i v e s  o f  t h e s e  y o u n g  o n e s !  T h a n k  y o u  s o
m u c h  f o r  i n v e s t i n g  i n  m e  a n d  t h e  l i v e s  o f  t h e s e  H o n d u r a n  c h i l d r e n .

     Since I have been here we have had 5 birthdays and have

many more to go before the year is done! Because of this, I have

had many opportunities to help cook special foods such as

baleadas (a food very similar to burritos), cookies, cinnamon

muffins, and deep dish pizza which all the children thoroughly

enjoyed. 

    The children have been doing well in their studies so

far but many still have a long way to go. Please pray that
they will continue to work hard and not get
discouraged! 
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